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Very disappointed (TMH@thenatureisle.com)

 


Administrator Johnson: 

I am sure you are trying your best effort, and following what you feel is the right path.

I have to tell you, though, that some of your actions are very difficult to understand for me. I am concerned about the environment, and see the EPA as an agency whose goal it should be to protect the environment. Some of your actions - the last one being your denial of California's clean air permit request - seem to do the opposite. 

Please, may I encourage you to one evening, just before you fall asleep, to think about whether you really are able to reach your full potential in your current position as the EPA Administrator. I hope, you'll see that there are other posts where you could contribute more to their success than this one.

Only when we are able to contribute we can feel happy and fulfilled. I hope that soon you'll find a place where you will be able to feel that way too!

All my best, and good luck!

--

Until later,

 Thomas                            mailto:tmh@theNatureIsle.com

"Let us become the change we would like to see in the world" Mahatma Gandhi

BTW, Did you notice? There's a Spiritual Revolution going on!

                      http://www.smat-consulting.com/blog/spiritualRevolution/

Thomas Hutegger 

11 Whitman Rd 

Nashua, NH 03062

